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-  -  -  Cel  id Md_yHAVE YOU-f -

NOTICED the large number 
of practice teachers at 
Bailey High this year?
The progress being made on 
our new building?

The attractive bulletin 

board displays in the li­
brary?
All the new spring cottons 
the girls are wearing?

How hard everybody is work­

ing to catch up on their 

book reports?

DCl'E your best to help 
keep our high school libra­
ry in good order?
HEiiRD that Mrs. Lassiter 
hopes to add a new class 
on office practice next 
year?
The French students laugh­
ing at Linda Manning's 
acute and obtuse acocnt??
Linda has trouble rcrriei;-

bering whether she is in 
geometry or French,
LOOKED at the trophy case 
lately? (It’s nearly full). 
DECIDED-what ■ you're going 
to do this summer? 
RESPONDED to the sound of 
Mr. Batchelor's "ring tap­
ping”?
TOLD the seniors you'll 
miss them next year? (Well, 
you will, won't you?) 
VTONDERED who will get the 
awards at cominencement?

WANT ADS

VIANTED more time to get up 
all our lessons (seniors). 
A way to graduate ’ (some 
senior boys),
A diploma, but no wcrk to 
earn it. Too many seniors. 

The abi'lity to tranricribo

shorthand letters. (N. J.) 
A new activity bus to 
"haul" Bailey's precious 
cargo next year, (PTA)
Mrs. Farmer and the BUGLE 
staff to come back, 
(seniors)

FOR SALE loads of used 

shorthand pads, (see short­

hand girls)

LOST a ream of typing

paper. Missing from locker 
since February, (A. R. I,) 

The baseball team's knack 
for winning. Some disap­
pointed fans.
A job on the Rocky Mount 
EVENINQ TELEGRAM If we 
don't get busy. BH & L3,
Our patieri.;:e while woik\ng 
on tup BUCU. 6 ex-jcu;t'r:j,- 
lisrn "“:.>ic.'onts.

A n n 0 u n c i n rj

N e w  G d f d g e

C.omple te  With Alignrnent M ach ine

A D J A C E N T  T O

o f

A L L  K I N D S  O F  S A N D W I C H  ES 

REUBEN FERi ^ ELL ,  PROPRIETOR

3AILi;Y MORTH G^OLINA


